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[PUT ON YOUR LETTER HEAD]

[INSERT YOUR ADDRESS HERE]

Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment 
GPO Box 858 Canberra ACT 2601 
Telephone 1800 900 090 
Web awe.gov.au
15h August 2020

Dear Minister,
Letter of Support
National Product Stewardship Investment Fund (NPSIF)

I am writing to express our support for the Application for the National Product Stewardship Investment Fund grant submitted by the Australian Battery Recycling Initiative.

[INSERT SHORT INTRO TO YOUR ORGANISATION]

[INSERT YOUR ORGANISATION NAME HERE] will be pleased to participate in the activities proposed in the ABRI Grant application, in particular we support the production of a Safe Home Storage Container for batteries, mapping of state and territory requirements, and the development of a web portal and advisory service to support improved compliance and understanding of industry risks and best practices.  We also see real value in evaluating the current state of play in terms of the fate of batteries at end of life in Australia.  This would provide important benchmarking information as we move to greater onshore capacity and improved recovery rates.

This is a rapidly evolving sector and sharing of this type of information is critical as the industry navigates the transition to a highly functioning.  

We will also ensure that the outcomes of the project are well communicated throughout our networks.

[INSERT YOUR ORGANISATION NAME HERE] considers that this project has the potential to improve safety across a number of key areas including in the home through improved storage options and industry as well as directly increasing collection and recovery of used batteries at the end of life.  

Yours faithfully,



[INSERT YOUR NAME HERE] 
[INSERT YOUR ORGANISATION NAME HERE] 
[INSERT YOUR EMAIL HERE]
[INSERT YOUR PHONE NUMBER HERE]
